Wexford County Council and Kilkenny County Council
NAMING OF BRIDGE ON N25 NEW ROSS BYPASS
PUBLIC CONSULTATION PROCESS

SUBMISSION FORM
As part of the €230 million N25 New Ross Bypass Scheme, a significant new bridge structure will cross the River Barrow south of New Ross Town. The bridge structure will be a 3 Tower Extrados construction, 900m in length and on completion it will be the longest bridge in Ireland.

The new bridge will span the River Barrow, the second longest river in Ireland, from Dunganstown / Stokestown in Co. Wexford to the Pink Rock / Ballyverneen in Co. Kilkenny.

Given the scale and importance of the bridge, both from a major infrastructural development point of view, and from the point of view of its socio-economic potential for the New Ross area and entire south east region, a relevant and fitting name should be conferred on the bridge. 

As part of the process of selecting a suitable name for the bridge, a Public Consultation Procedure is now underway, whereby members of the public can make a written submission, indicating their preferred name for the bridge. 
[image: image1.png]



CLOSING DATE FOR RECEIPT OF COMPLETED SUBMISSIONS: 5.00pm Friday 13th July, 2018. 
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NAMING OF BRIDGE ON N25 NEW ROSS BYPASS
Note:
A response to each of the questions is requested in order to make a valid submission. 

1.
PROPOSED NAME FOR BRIDGE:

2.
Explain why you think this is a fitting name for this bridge?


3.
What relevance or connection has this name to the area / location of the bridge?


4.
In your opinion, what is the benefit to the area of this name?


5.
In your opinion, what effect, if any, will this name have on tourism, employment or the socio-economic development of the area?



6.
Proposer Name:
__________________________________________________





Address:

__________________________________________________



__________________________________________________
· Post or deliver this completed form to any Wexford County Council or Kilkenny County Council public office or public library.
· Email this completed form to:
bridge@wexfordcoco.ie or bridge@kilkennycoco.ie
· On-line Submissions can be made by visiting either of the following links:


https://wxcoco.wufoo.com/forms/m14k5zod0oblqdn/
or

https://consult.kilkenny.ie/en/content/submission-form-name-n25-new-ross-bypass-bridge
Notes on Naming of New Ross N25 Bypass Bridge:
This public consultation procedure is part of the naming process for the new Bridge over the River Barrow on the N25 New Ross Bypass.

In order to make a valid submission all parts of the form must be completed, including name and address. Copies or duplicates of forms will not be accepted.
An advisory group of six people will consider the submitted public proposals and will recommend a short list to the Members of New Ross and Pilltown Municipal Districts for final adjudication.
COMPLETED SUBMISSIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY

5.00PM FRIDAY 13TH JULY,  2018.
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